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HOLYHEAD – LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS    13/2024 
 

Harbour Maintenance Works 

Issued  15th August, 2024 

Expires  30th November, 2024 

 

Harbour maintenance activities utilising a heavy lift floating crane will take place during September and 

October, 2024. 

Two packages of work are planned in this period and provisionally scheduled for Tuesday 17th 

September until Tuesday 24th September and then Monday 21st October until Monday 28th October. 

The work scope includes: 

• Repairs to the fenders on the ferry terminal  

• Removal of steel work from Terminal 4, and 

• The lifting of  specific wrecks in the New Harbour (the ones marked by an Isolated Danger mark) 

The crane barge ‘Lara 1’ and supporting work boats will be Restricted in Their Ability to Manoeuvre 

whilst undertaking works and mariners are requested to give work sites a wide berth when activities are 

underway. 

 

John Goddard 

Harbour Master 

Holyhead Harbour 

 
 
 
                                 Crane barge Lara 1 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please note our new website address  www.holyheadportauthority.co.uk 


